
~ Liberty Utilities· 

Via Hand Delivery and Electronic Mail 

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429 

June 4, 2019 

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. 
Senior Counsel 

Phone: 603-724-2135 
Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com 

Re: Docket No. DG 19-068; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 
Utilities - Keene Division 
Summer 2019 Cost of Gas 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

By letter dated June 3, 2019, Commission Staff "rejected" a tariff filing that the Company 
made to adjust the Keene Division summer cost of gas rate for June 1, 2019, as allowed to reduce 
any over- or under-collections during the summer period. The Company's filing included 
revised tariff pages and a separate schedule that supported the monthly adjustment reflected in 
those tariff pages. 

As noted in Staffs letter, one line of the supporting schedule incorrectly stated "winter" 
rather than "summer." However, the error was not "on the submitted tariff," as Staff stated in its 
letter. Rather, the error was on the schedule that supported the new tariff language; the tariff 
pages that the Company filed are accurate. Staff stated that "A copy of this letter is being 
entered into the docket .... " 

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Energy North Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, I 
enclose for filing one original and six copies of a corrected scheduled titled, Calculation of Cost 
of Gas Rate, Supply/Demand Balance, Sumer Period 2019, which corrected schedule fixes the 
"summer" - "winter" error on Line 29 as noted above and in Staffs letter. The Company 
submits this letter to clarify that the filed tariff pages are accurate. 

Thank you. 
Sincerely, 

,) 1 J '.'I , , I t ~Ji~&£'-
Michael J. Sheehan 

Enclosures 
cc: Service list 
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